Mr. L. R. Hafen, State Historian, State Historical Society, Denver, Colorado.

Dear Mr. Hafen:

Mr. Chauncey Thomas tells me that you have Sitting Bull's autograph in the history museum. I should very much like to have a photograph of this for my private collection. If you can arrange to have the photograph made I shall be glad to meet the expense. Do you happen to know who taught Sitting Bull to write? Some say that he could write only his name, others that he was well educated. What is your opinion?

Cordially yours,

W. S. Campbell.